
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 
MAY NEWSLETTER 

 

BASKET RAFFLE FUNDRAISER: 

Our PAC has had a great year planning special events and fundraisers for Woodlawn School.  We will be 

organizing one last fundraiser; a Basket Raffle.  No selling is required; simply donate and purchase tickets. 

 

Please bring an item to school the supports the theme assigned to your child’s classroom (letters were sent 

home today).  Items can be brought to their class until June 17th and then will be combined into 8 large 

baskets.  These baskets will go on display in the Lobby and tickets will be available for families to purchase. 

 

Raffle tickets will be on sale in the Main Entrance on June 24th-26th during the Nutrition Breaks and then at the 

School Picnic.  The baskets will be raffled off during the school picnic. 

PAC INFORMATION:   

PAC news, events, meeting dates, and contact information can all be found on our website at 

www.woodlawn.hsd.ca/parents/parent-advisory-council.   

 

You can also follow us on:  

Instagram: www.instagram.com/woodlawnpac2019/ 

Twitter: www.woodlawn.hsd.ca/twitter/ 

 

Tanya Penner  

Chairperson 
Woodlawn Parent Advisory Council 
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